
Licensee has been notified by TMobile that it must 
vacate Channel Channel 46 by April 12, 2019. 

Licensee has a granted displacement application to 
move to Channel 14 but has not completed that 
build out yet. 

We are making good progress on the Channel 14 
re-build and anticipate that it would be completed 
by the end of CY 2019.

This is a continuation of STA silent authority 
granted on April 11, 2019 File No. 71553


